TITAN FLOW CONTROL, INC.

290 CORPORATE DRIVE 4 PO BOX 7408 ¢ LUMBERTON ¢ NORTH CAROLINA ¢ 28358 ¢ TEL: 910-735-0000 ¢ FAX: 910-738-3848

09-24-25
Subject: Important Notice — Upcoming Price Adjustment Due to Tariff Charges

Dear Valued Customers,

We value our relationship with you and remain committed to providing the highest quality
products and service. Due to recently implemented government tariff charges on imported
goods, our costs have continued to increase significantly.

To continue delivering the same level of quality and reliability you expect, we must
implement a price adjustment of 15% on all products effective October 13, 2025.
This adjustment applies specifically to products impacted by the tariffs.

There will be no change to screens, baskets, cones, gaskets, and or any fabricated
products manufactured here at Titan Flow.

* Any orders submitted before the scheduled price adjustment must be for
immediate release and may not exceed one month of normal purchasing
volume.

* All orders entered as of October 13" 2025 will be entered at the new pricing.

e All valid quotations issued before the increase will stay in effect until their
expiration date.

e Updated list pricing will be posted on Titan’s website the week of October 6.

Please be assured this increase is not a reflection of changes in our business practices, but
a direct response to continued government-mandated tariffs. We continue to take every

possible measure to help minimize the impact and will continue to monitor the situation
closely.

If you have any questions regarding this change or would like to discuss how it may affect
your upcoming orders, please do not hesitate to reach out to us directly.

We appreciate your understanding and continued partnership during this time.

Sincerely,

Nancy Gibb
Titan Flow

.................................



